

# TMHC Quarterly Newsletter March 2025



#### Club News

We are thrilled to share that we wrapped up not one, but two fundraising campaigns, Colorado Gives Day and Give! Pikes Peak. Thanks to your generous support and dedication, all proceeds will be directed towards the construction of our much-anticipated new barn.

We are also excited to share starting in April we will be putting out monthly newsletters! We have many so many exciting things to share!

Our planning committee is thrilled to announce the "Donkey Summer of Fun" events! We are dedicated to creating memorable family experiences filled with joy, laughter, and, of course, donkeys.



## Donkey Spotlight -Flash & Cassie

Flash and Cassie are like peas and carrots, they just go together! These jennies are a bonded pair and are frequently seen grooming each other. Life is so much better with a BFF you can always depend on!



Cassie

### Barn Updates

Our dedicated committee is already hard at work planning the new barn. Our aim is to provide our aging herd with a better shelter & keep the history and heritage of donkeys alive for generations to come. We envision a space where people of all ages can learn about the vital roles these gentle creatures have played throughout history.

### Donkey Summer of Fun

Donkey Release - May 26
Donkey Derby Days June 27-29
Fall Fest - October 4 - 5
Call for Volunteers

Interested in volunteering at one of these amazning events, email twomilehighclub@gmail.com